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January 7, 2022 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families,   

In an effort to keep our families informed, we had seven middle school students and five elementary 
students test positive for COVID-19 this week.  In addition to those who have contracted COVID-19, four 
elementary students have to quarantine ten days due to these cases.  Also, we had eight district staff 
members test positive for COVID-19 this week. 

Moving forward, we will be posting our confirmed COVID-19 cases on our website on the “COVID-19 
Resources” tab.      

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is always open.  I can be reached via email at 
mmusary@armadaschools.org or by phone at 586-784-2112. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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